The international relations of the Foundation have been supported in the last couple of weeks (and hopefully this continues in the future) with their foreign language skills refined in duty abroad by

- Col. (Ret.) István Balassa - Székesfehérvár (Russian, English)

- Col. (Ret.) Imre Havasi - Székesfehérvár (Russian, English)

- Col. (Ret.) Andrea Solymár - Budapest (English, German)

The ongoing translation of our guide to military cemeteries in Slovakia relies on the Slovak language skills of Ms. Anna Szabados (Kiskőrös) and Col. (Ret.) József Tyukodi (Budapest).

Special thanks to our volunteers for their high-level performance provided in this field earlier:

- Mr. László Bilki (Polish)
- Mr. Imre Borbély (Polish)
- Col. (Ret.) Pál Burkus (English, Russian, Italian)
- LtCol. (Ret.) Béla Cserenyecz (English)
- LtCol. (Ret.) László Haralyi, PhD. (Russian, English, German)
- Ms. Borbála Hole (Italian)
- LtCol. Ferenc Kozula (English)
- Col. (Ret.) Ludvik Jonaš (Slovenian)
- LtCol. (Ret.) István Rózsenberszki (English, German)
- Col. (Ret.) Gyula Sajner (Italian, English)
- Ms. Mariann Szukics (Slovenian)
- Gen. (Ret.) László Tömböl (English)
- Reserve Cpt. Ildikó Varga (English)
- Gen. (Ret.) Ferenc Végh (English)
- LtCol. (Ret.) András Vidák (Russian)

Some of them provided help on occasion, most of them, however, have been our partners for a long time. I rely on them in the future too.

Nevertheless, we need more volunteers and call upon our sympathizers skilled in foreign languages and/or computer & information technology to join the team. Everybody –elderly or young, active or retired people, women or men– is welcome who has commitment and feels like doing something for public benefit in any of the fields of activity shown on our website (http://krajczaros.uw.hu).

As the President of the Board of Trustees, I hereby express my acknowledgment to all of our volunteers. Relying on their further assistance and support and counting on newcomers, I wish you all the best,

István Németh

(Note: List of the volunteers, their working hours, and completed jobs are contained in the Annual Report of the Foundation.)
